
This first post is about money and how WAG can fund events and activities going forward. 💰💰💰 
St Albans Parish Council refused the grant application towards WAG's Christmas 2019 events, and 

WILL NOT give grants for WAG future events and activities for WAG residents. 😧😧😧 

As at 30 April 2020 the Parish Council is holding a budget of £75,379.21. 😲😲😲 

The majority of this budget comes from your Council Tax (Precept). Over 80% of Parish households 
are within the WAG area and so this area is the major contributor to the Precept. 

We are continuing to explore alternative fundraising as this is going to be even MORE IMPORTANT 
going forward for WAG to continue working toward “Improving Our Community Together”. 

Look out for our next post which will be about the GEDLING LOTTO and how taking part you can 
help to raise money to fund WAG events and activities in this area. 

WAG – “Improving Our Community Together" 
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